
CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS TO JOIN 

EHC WOMEN AND BLEEDING DISORDERS COMMITTEE 

 
 
Brussels, 18 October 2019 
 
 
EHC NMOs 
 
 
Call for volunteers to join the EHC Women and Bleeding Disorders Committee 
 
 
Dear NMOs, 
 
The European Haemophilia Consortium (EHC) is currently looking for six volunteers to join its newly 
established Women and Bleeding Disorders Committee for a period of three years (2020-2022).  
 
This committee has been established to create awareness, recognition, support and education 
about, and for, women in the bleeding disorder community at European level. The committee will 
provide advice to EHC members, volunteers and staff in matters concerning women with bleeding 
disorders.  
 
The EHC is currently looking for: 
 

● Six volunteers who either have a bleeding disorder or relative/caregiver of a person with a 
bleeding disorder. 

 
The ideal candidate will: 
 

● Be members of or have a strong professional link with one of the EHC National Member 
Organisations (NMO), 

● Be fluent in English, 
● Commit to dedicate enough time to fulfil the activities carried out by the WBD Committee. 

The estimated time needed is one hour per week, plus one hour online meeting per month, 
plus one full day face-to-face meeting per year. The workload may require the ability to work 
on short notice and to meet tight deadlines.  

● Have experience at either national or international level in carrying out activities and 
representing women in the bleeding disorder community. 

 
 
To apply for this position, candidates will need to send: 
 

• The candidate’s CV, outlining in particular relevant experience such as volunteering, 
• A motivation letter outlining briefly their background and why they are interested in joining 
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the EHC Women and Bleeding Disorders Committee, 
• A letter of recommendation from the NMO President outlining why they believe the 

candidate would make a great addition to the EHC Women and Bleeding Disorders 
Committee. 

 
 
Applications should be sent to laura.savini@ehc.eu by 24 November 2019 the latest. 
 
In attachment, you will find the Terms of Reference further outlining the Committee’s objectives and 
the volunteer recruitment process. The candidates will be reviewed and selected by the EHC Steering 
Committee based on the criteria outlined above. 
 
If you have any additional questions about this call for candidature, please do not hesitate to contact 
the EHC office. 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
 
 
 
 
Declan Noone 
EHC President 


